

Police Department

Arthur L. Jones
Chief of Police

March 12, 2002

Ms. Kathleen Marquardt Common Council Staff Assistant Council Services Division City Hall, Room 205 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: File 011504

Proposed Ordinance Authorizing the Police Department to Issue Citations For the Parking of Motor Homes on Various Areas of Residential Properties

Dear Ms. Marquardt:

I am writing in response to the proposed changes to Ordinance 105-64-4, Vehicle Parking on Private Parking. The proposed revisions of the ordinance would have no fiscal impact on our department.

/ (

Sincerely,

CHIEF OF POLICE